
 
 

 

Summer Term 2023 – Parent Information & Updates 
 
We have been super busy during the Spring Term, teaching the children all about Gymnastics, 
Tennis and Netball. Moving forward into the summer term, we will be teaching Athletics from 
April to May and Cricket in June and July. 
 

                                                                                                            
                                          

 
We also have our Sports Day on the horizon. Letters will be given out to all parents with dates, 
timings, and further information on the event, in May.  
 

                                                                                                            
                                          

 
I am delighted to let 
you know that so far, 
we have had 6 more 
sporting fixtures in the 
Spring term. We also 
have plenty more to 
look forward in the upcoming months. At the end of the 
spring term, we have 
had over 120 different 
children in Y2-6 
participate in a 
sporting fixture.  
 
 
Please see below some 
photos of children 
participating in 
fixtures during the 
Spring Term.  
 
We also have some 
new clubs starting in the summer term too, You can book your child a spot on the club, via 
Active Works: 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Y1-3 Basketball 
** As requested 
during our parents’ 
forum** 

Y3-6 
Gymnastics  
** As requested 
during our parents’ 
forum**  

Y3-6 Football Y1-2 Football Reception 
Football + Y1-3 
Gymnastics 

 



As always, if you ever have any questions, please stop me and say hello when you see me during 
the day or drop me an email.  

Best wishes, 

 
Mr. Barton 
 

 


